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Notice of Decision  - Regular Meeting                                                                                                                                             
Tuesday, July 11, 2017  

The regular Meeting of the Essex IWWC was conducted on July 11, 2017 in Room A of the Essex 
Town Hall at 7:00 p.m.  The following decision was rendered. 
 
Application No. 17-7 – Nicole Bartolomei, 17 Laurel Road, Essex:  This is an application to relocate 
a septic tank and portions of two residential additions to a point 70-feet and uphill from a wetland 
area. Approved. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Stella C. Beaudoin  
Recording Secretary 
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